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Qualitative – adjective 

Relating to, measuring, or measured by the 

quality of something rather than its quantity. 

 

                 
 
        Amen 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     

Reception Intake Meetings September 2024 

• 9.30am 5th December 2023 

• 9.30am 10th January 2024 
Please book at the school office. 
Have a tour of the Early Years. 

 
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                    1st December 2023 – Week 13 

                                              

 

 

 

    

 

   

                

  
                  Cheetah Class Assembly 
Year 4 reflected on the meaning of Advent and explored how it is celebrated around the World. 
Advent is a time of reflection, repentance, prayer and spiritual preparation for many Christians. 
 

             Dear God 
Help us during the Advent season to prepare, help us to be patient as we wait.  Help us to change 
for the better, that we may reflect the light of Jesus, who is the light of the World.  Grant us  
peace in our hearts, fill us with the Holy Spirit, protect us this week and in the following weeks,  
as we await the coming of Jesus. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                       
                     
        

‘Aim for restoration, comfort one another, agree with one another, live in 
peace; and the God of love and peace will be with you.’ Corinthians 13:11 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Holiday Club 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, you should have received an email from 

hello@holidayactivities.com. 
You will receive 4 credits for the holiday club.  Online booking is essential.  There will be instructions on 

how to book via the email.  The club runs from the 2nd to the 5th January 2024 from 10.00am to 2.00pm at 
the school. 

 
 

 
 

    
    
                                           Year 5 Trip to the British Museum 
 
 
           
    
 

 

  

                        

  

 

 

  

   

          

    

    

    

    

     

 

 On Monday, Year 5 visited the British Museum, as part of their History topic, to learn about Ancient Greek     

gods and goddesses. They saw amazing artefacts up close – some are over 2,500 years old! These included 

pots and parts of temples like the Parthenon. One group enjoyed a workshop in the Samsung Digital 

Discovery Centre, using different senses like sound and smell to understand the Greek gods. Check out 

their poses in front of a green screen to become part of the Parthenon frieze! 
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A huge thank you to everyone for supporting 
Children in Need this year. 

We raised an amazing: 

£270.40 

Snow and Adverse Weather  
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

         Mrs Hollist      Children in Need 

 

Next Wednesday we say a fond farewell to  

Mrs Hollist who has been a dedicated member 

of the team for the past eight years. 

 

She has worked across all classes from Nursery  

to Year 6, giving her support to many children,  

be it for one pupil, groups or the whole class.  

Families and staff will miss her calm, caring 

nature.  We have seen her own family has grow 

in her time with us too.  As she embarks on a 

totally new role in administration, we wish her  

all the very best for the future – always a part  

of our All Saints’ family. 

 

Good luck Mrs Hollist!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have snowfall today!  As usual with adverse weather, we ask you to check the school website, emails 

and texts for any information on school closures.  

We don’t think the snow will stay, so for now the school remains open. 

 

     

    

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Hanna & 
Charlotte 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Lucas & 
Ahnaf 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Amelia & 
Raine 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Alaina & 
Nataneal 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

Lidia & 
Ricarie 

Year 4  
Cheetah Class 

Savannah & 
Meena 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Cataleya & 
Adi 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Nima & 
Deonnah 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

William & 
Nicolina 

Attendance & Punctuality 90.9% 
Overall attendance is down this week! 

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  84.5%  
 

 
Congratulations 
to Orangutans 
Class and who 
have achieved 

96.1% 
attendance. 

We have had a 
lot of sickness 

throughout the 
school this week. 

 

REC Giraffes 80.3% 

YR1 Dolphins 86.8% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 87.2% 

YR3 Orangutans 96.1% 

YR4 Cheetahs 94.8% 

YR5 Whales 95.7% 

YR5 Pandas 93.8% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 93.1% 



Notices 

• 13th December – Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

• 15th December – KS2 Christmas Performance 

• 15th December – Spring Term After School Activities go live on School Comms 

• 17th December – Family Church Service at All Saints Church at 10.00am – all families welcome 

• 18th December – Christmas Church Service for pupils and staff only 

• 19th December – EYFS and KS1 Christmas Performance at 9.30am 

• 21st December – School closes for the Christmas break at 1.00pm 

• 8th January – INSET Day 

• 9th January – School reopens for pupils 

• 15th January – Afterschool Clubs commence 
 
 
 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

With Every Blessing! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


